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The committee met to prepare the 2019 incorporated state and chapter bylaw 
changes that reflect the changes to the bylaws at the 2019 National Convention.  
The newly revised bylaw template was then sent to the incorporated states and 
chapters for adoption and return to the committee. 

 

A policy and procedure change was also sent to the board for consideration at the 
April BOD meeting. 

 


